
Newly qualified practitioners (NQPs) 

Signifier Badge

NHSGGC Practice Education 2023

If you are a NQP and haven’t received your signifier badge, please email:

Practiceeducation@ggc.scot.nhs.uk (nurses/midwives)

ggc.gjnhahpepl@nhs.scot (AHPs)

As a NQP, it is a requirement to undertake and complete the 
Flying Start NHS programme.  Further information can be found in the 

NHSGGC Flying Start Portal, click or scan the QR Code.

All MDT members!!

If you observe a newly qualified nurse, midwife or AHP wearing 

a NQP Signifier Badge, highlighting they are new to role, please 

offer further support and guidance when required.  

https://www.nhsggc.scot/staff-recruitment/staff-resources/nurses-and-midwives/nurses-and-midwives-practice-education/flying-start-nhs-portal/
https://www.nhsggc.scot/staff-recruitment/staff-resources/nurses-and-midwives/nurses-and-midwives-practice-education/flying-start-nhs-portal/
https://www.nhsggc.scot/staff-recruitment/staff-resources/nurses-and-midwives/nurses-and-midwives-practice-education/flying-start-nhs-portal/

